
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
       Commercial Burglaries  
              24

th
 District (Rogers Park)  

 
About the Crime: 
Commercial burglaries have occurred in the 024th District where an unknown 
offender pried open the rear door to access the business. In one incident the 
offender then kicked in an interior door and cut through drywall to access the first 
floor. The security video captured the offender's movement throughout the store. 
The offender(s) took a guitar, laptop computer, misc. tools, U.S.C., watches and a 
ring. Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 

• 7100 block of N. Clark St. between January 26-27, 2016 between the hours of      
9:30 p.m. – 5:30 a.m. 

 

• 7600 block of N. Clark St., between January 26-27, 2016 between the hours of 
 6:00 p.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 
 

About the Offender(s): 
In one incident security camera footage shows the offender to be a Male, Black, 
25-45 years old, 6'00"-6"03", 215-230 lbs., wearing a black do-rag, white visor, 
hoody type jacket and light colored pants. 
 
 

What you can do:  

• Report any suspicious people or activity in the area. 

• Be aware of this crime pattern and alert neighboring businesses. 

• Pay special attention to any subjects loitering in the area, particularly at 
closing time. 

• Ensure that there is sufficient security lighting and that security cameras are 
mounted outside and inside at an elevated height so as not to be tampered 
with.  
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 

 

Pattern P16-N-026(BA) 

RD#s HZ130220, HZ130489 
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